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419 Whites Road, Ohoka Valuation No. 2174013600 Land area 1885 sqm
The above property is occupied by Ohoka Service Station and is on a prominent site on the
corner of Mill Road and Whites Road, Ohoka.
WE WISH TO SPEAK ON THIS SUBMISSION. Justine and myself wish to have the current
“existing use, residential” zoning changed to “Commercial”.
Commercial activity has been carried out on this site since the 1800’s servicing the Ohoka area.
Firstly, in the form of a Hotel, then a Blacksmiths. This evolved into an Engineering Workshop.
From there, things progressed into an Automotive Workshop which it remains as to this day.
The business Ohoka Service Station is currently for sale. Many of the possible purchasers that
have looked at the business have been concerned with its existing use zoning because it could
impact on the future plans to diversify the business.
As we all know the automotive industry is evolving fast and fuel sales and car maintenance will
start to decline over the coming years.
It is felt this site is in the ideal location for the “Ohoka Village” to perhaps evolve again into
potentially a retail style business that could be linked to an automotive café or eatery etc.
Consideration needs to be given on this parcel of land being zoned for a better fit for purpose
zone. We refer our parcel land to the likes of say the Lillybrook Shopping Complex (which has
had a zone change), with the foresight to ideally having the ability to develop this site in the
future to something which doesn’t not current reflect its existing use.
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